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Thursday 6th June 2024 

 

Year 4 London Zoo Trip Letter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Last term in science we learnt all about Living Things and Their Habitats. We have learnt all about 

local animals and their habitats and we are eager to broaden the children’s learning of other 

animals and their habitats. To consolidate this learning, we have planned a trip to London Zoo on 

Friday 5th July. We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning to school late at around 4pm, to 

maximise the children’s time at the zoo.  

 

Please identify on scopay if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child.  

Please be aware that all children will need to carry their packed lunch and a drink and so please 

send your child to school with a small backpack. Your child will be responsible for carrying their 

belongings throughout the day and so please make sure it is not too big or heavy. 

 

Luckily, this trip is completely free! We will be travelling by tube, using their school party scheme. 

And a massive thanks to FAB and their donations for each child which is covering the cost of the 

trip! 

 

We will need parent support on the trip. We are able to bring an additional 7 parent/carer helpers 

with us on this trip for free. As always, this will be organised on a first come, first served basis. Please 

be aware if you want to join us, that you will be responsible for your own small group of children. 

Please fill in the form and return it to the office before by Friday 21st June.  

 

If you have any questions, then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Walker and Miss Neate  

Year 4 Class Teachers  

 


